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Bonnie McInnis 
Manager, Planning and Development Services 
Sturgeon County 
9613 100 Street 
Morinville, AB T8R 1L9 
(sent via email to: bmcinnis@sturgeoncounty.ca) 

September 15, 2023 

RE: REF Application 2023-001, Sturgeon County: New Villeneuve Airport Area – Area 
Structure Plan 

Dear Bonnie McInnis, 

As a follow-up to our letter dated April 13, 2023, EMRB administration is pleased to advise that 
at its September 15, 2023 Board meeting, the Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board approved 
the revised REF Application 2023-001 for the Villeneuve Airport Area – Area Structure Plan as 
recommended by the Dispute Resolution Committee.  

If you have any further questions, please contact Debra Irving, Senior Project Manager, at 780-
638-6003 or via the REF email at REF@emrb.ca.

Best Regards, 

Karen Wichuk, CEO 
Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board 

cc: Edmonton Metropolitan Region Board members 
Mayor William Choy, Chair, EMRB 
EMRB CAOs 
Travis Peter, General Manager, Sturgeon County 
Michael Klassen, Program Lead, Sturgeon County 
Rachel Davies, Senior Planning Officer, Sturgeon County 
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